

721 Anderson McKinney, TX 75069 www.tuppsbrewery.com (214) 856-7996

August 19, 2020

Dear Members of the McKinney Community Development Corporation,

On behalf of TUPPS Brewery and Lifepath Systems, we would like to extend a warm thank you for your promised grant in support of the McKinney Music Festival that was to be held in May of 2020.

After rescheduling for the fall, we now feel that the best choice is going to be a reschedule to the Spring of 2021, in hopes of a more healthy environment for the type of event we would like to hold. Our new tentative dates will be May 7 & 8, 2021. We are requesting a term extension for our grant to June 8, 2021.

We hope to carry out our mission of supporting Lifepath through ticket sales and hope that you will still join us in supporting this worthy community event!

Thank you,

Nicole Wright
Taproom & Events Coordinator
nicole@tuppsbrewery.com